MASANGA
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Masanga, 20-03-2023

Ta:

Stichting ZGT-Overzee:
Geerdinksweg 141
7555 DL Hengelo

The Netherlands

Frem:

Emil Kelling

MD Global Health & Tropical Medicine
Medical Superintendent

Masanga Hospital

Tonkolili District, Sierra Leone, West Africa
Mail: medicalofficer@masanga.dk

Onderwerp: Letter of Gratitude

To whom it may concern,
Dear ZGT-0Overzee foundation,

With this letter we would, again, like to express our gratitude to the ZGT-Overzee foundation.

We are very grateful for the generous of laptops and other medical items we received form the ZGT-
Overzee foundation.

With this laptops we can make a big step in the professionazlization of the hospital.

Once again, we would like to thank you for the donation.

And we hope that you would consider us for any possible future donations.
We are very grateful for this collaboration.

Thank you very much!

With kind regards,

Emil Kelling

MD Global Health & Tropical Medicine
Medical Superintendent

Masanga Hospital

Tonkolili District, Sierra Leone, West Africa



